
REMEMBERING

Donald Henry
March 1, 1934 - February 14, 2022

Tribute from Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service & Crematorium Ltd.

The Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service & Crematorium Staff send our condolences to family and

friends.

Tribute from Eunice Warring

Relation: Don has been a very respected friend to our family for many years.

Dear Marilyn and family - I am so very sad to hear of the passing of Don.  Our families have known

each other for many many years and shared some wonderful times together in our homes and at

social and sports events.  Our children played together as did us adults.  I will miss Don answering my

many questions regarding curling especially  but a few golf queries as well.  Say hello to my Bill and

maybe you can throw a few rocks together. Love to you all from the Warring family.

Tribute from Ron Trottier

Relation: Very good friend

Marilyn, so sad to hear of Don's passing.  My deepest condolences to you and family.  Take care.


